
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Thursday, 7 September 2017 2:22 PM 
To: 'Sina Mostafavi' 

Cc: Nigel Ward; Joe Murphy; Paul Musso (paul.musso@nds.org.au); AMOD; noni.lord@aed.org.au 
Subject: RE: AM2014/286 Supported Employment Services Award [ABLAW-

ImanageDocs.FID135807] 

 
Dear Mr Mostafavi,  
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
The Vice President has considered both requests and no extensions to provide a response will be 
granted.  
 
All that is required by close of business today is advice that any party opposes the proposed orders 
being made.  
 
The Commission proposes to make the proposed orders, and as will be indicated, any party may 
apply to have the order/s set aside.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/

